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BACKGROUND:
Telecom Decision 99-10 asked “how much notice should a local telephone company provide of its intention to install facilities in an MDU …”: See Paragraph 35 of 99-10: BICO 041

FACTORS:

See BICO 041

ALTERNATIVES:
See BICO 041

ANALYSIS:

Paragraph 35 of Telecom Decision 99-10 has its history in a context no longer part of Decision 99-10.  It was intended to address uncertainties when one of the triggers moving the demarcation point was the building becoming “competitive” by virtue of the existence of a second LEC’s facilities.  This is no longer a trigger itself for movement of the demarcation point.  No other context seems appropriate. See BICO 041

CONCLUSIONS:
No alternative uses for notice as contemplated in paragraph 35 of 99-10 could be justified.

RECOMMENDATIONS: There should not be a formal notice period as contemplated in paragraph 35 of Telecom Decision 99-10.  Notification of a proposed installation date can be handled on a case by case basis between the proposed serving LEC and the building owner if not otherwise provided for in an agreement between the parties.

ATTACHMENTS: None
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